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Petrobras on health care benefit

Rio de Janeiro, April 1, 2021 - Petroleo Brasileiro S.A. — Petrobras, following up on the release disclosed on
April 29, 2020, informs that the transition of Petrobras health plan operation was completed. As of April, the
Petrobras Health Association (APS) takes over the operation of this benefit, becoming responsible for caring
for nearly 280 thousand beneficiaries throughout Brazil.

The change in operational management does not alter the benefit or its scope - the plan's coverage, the
standard of accommodation, the accredited network, the list of beneficiaries, and the way of access and
assistance by providers remain the same, without any grace period or adjustment due to migration.

The new model aims to provide greater corporate security with technology and governance, through a
specialized management in supplementary health care, enabling the quality improvement of the services and
assistance to beneficiaries, as well as greater transparency in its management and cost efficiency.
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